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Dollar-Limit Increase to the Term Contract for GPS Equipment and Offender Monitoring Services for
the Municipal Court (Citywide)

Due to increased usage as a result of the Public Safety Assessment Court pilot, it is necessary to
increase the dollar-limit to ensure payment of the remaining invoices through the first-year of the
renewal contract term, 6/30/2015.

The Municipal Court and Purchasing recommend authorizing a dollar-limit increase of $27,000.00,
using the Arizona Supreme Court, Administrative Office of the Courts cooperative contract with B.I.
Incorporated, increasing the annual contract amount from $64,000.00 to $91,000.00, through the
contract term ending June 30, 2015.
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